
                                                                          October 4, 2019 

Dear Duzine Families, 

      Please make sure you sign-up for a Parent/Teacher Conference if you have not 

done so already. Conferences will take place after Thanksgiving. 

Announcements 

*We have attached & updated our class directory. Please look over your information 

to make sure there are no errors. If there is, please let us know. If your child’s 

information is not included in the directory and you would like him/her to be, just 

return the directory with the correct information. We ask that if you are not inviting 

the entire class to a private celebration, that you use this list to correspond with 

families.  

* School will be closed for students on Wednesday, October 9th, Monday, 

October 14th and Tuesday, October, 15th. 

 

* Tuesday, October 8th is Picture Day! 

 

*Halloween will be celebrated at Duzine on Thursday, October 31st. More details 

to follow! Please see attached information regarding our Halloween Celebration. 

 

*Gently used Halloween costumes are being collected in the front lobby. 

 

*We are looking for parent volunteers to help in the Green Classroom (our school 

garden). Email: duzinegreenclassroom@gmail.com if interested. 

*Book order forms for the month of October are being sent home today. If you 

and your child are interested in buying books, please send in the form along with 

either cash for the correct amount or a check made out to Scholastic. If you would 

like to order online, our class code is G8PQQ. Book Orders will be due no later than 

Thursday, October 31st, should you be interested in making a purchase. 

         Have a nice weekend! 

         Ms. Favale &  

         Mrs. Hasbrouck 

    

mailto:duzinegreenclassroom@gmail.com


Dear Parent Volunteers, 

We are reaching out for room parents to help with organizing our Halloween Party! 

Our party will be celebrated on Thursday, October 31st. As of today, we have not 

been assigned our party time. As soon as we have that information, we will share 

that information with you. Our party is about an hour long that may begin with a 

parade around the gymnasium where several classes dress up at one time and 

parade around the gymnasium. 

This is where room parents come in! Following the parade, we will have a party in 

our classroom. What has worked well in the past is when we have 4-5 stations that 

can be completed in 7-8 minutes by a room parent. We can have 1-2 snack stations 

where the students will enjoy snacks-maybe a snack that each student could 

decorate or create and then enjoy (depending on the time we are assigned, snacks 

may have to altered), two arts and crafts stations, a game and maybe another 

station of your choice. Please note we have a peanut allergy. 

We are looking for room parents who are willing to share their contact information 

to get this party organized. In the past, one of the room parents becomes the 

contact person. Let’s make this a memorable event for our class. We cannot tell you 

how much we truly appreciate all of your help. All parents are welcome to our 

celebration. 

 

Thanks for everything! 

Ms. Favale & Mrs. Hasbrouck 

 

Name_________________________________________________ 

____Yes, I am interested in being a room parent for the Halloween Party. 

Contact Information:  

Phone Number ________________________ 

Email Address_________________________________________ 

 


